
From: Darl Sweetland
To: Norfolk Boreas
Cc:
Subject: RE: EN010087 – Norfolk Boreas
Date: 22 September 2021 17:19:16

Dear Norfolk Boreas team
 
Thank you for seeking Anglian Water’s views as an Interested Party (Statutory Consultee) on the
additional information being consider by the Secretary of State.
 
The information does materially change the submissions made by Anglian Water and specifically
the final Statement of Common Ground submitted by the applicant and Anglian Water on 10
September 2020.
 
Anglian Water does not therefore wish to make further submissions with reference to the new
environmental information provided to the Secretary of State.
 
 
Darl Sweetland MRTPI
Spatial Planning Manager

Mobile: 07929 712541
 
Web: 
Pronounced: dahl-sweetlund (he/him)

Anglian Water Services Limited
Lancaster House, Lancaster Way, Ermine Business Park, Huntingdon, Cambridgeshire, PE29 6XU
 

 

From: NI Mail Distribution <ni.mail.distribution@notifications.service.gov.uk> 
Sent: 22 September 2021 14:47
To: Darl Sweetland 
Subject: EN010087 – Norfolk Boreas
 

*EXTERNAL MAIL* - Please be aware this mail is from an external sender -
THINK BEFORE YOU CLICK

 





Telephone calls and emails can still be handled.

Submissions sent by post may be subject to some delay as staff
numbers remain limited in the office during this managed return,
therefore, please email submissions wherever possible. If you have
access to email but have not yet arranged to communicate
electronically with the Planning Inspectorate, please email the Case
Team to provide them with your consent to communicate with you by
email. The project email address is:
NorfolkBoreas@planninginspectorate.gov.uk

Yours faithfully

Norfolk Boreas Case Team
The Planning Inspectorate

Email: NorfolkBoreas@planninginspectorate.gov.uk
Helpline: 0303 444 5000

Web: www.planningportal.gov.uk/planninginspectorate (Planning
Inspectorate casework and appeals)
Web: www.planningportal.gov.uk/infrastructure (Planning
Inspectorate’s National Infrastructure Planning portal)
Twitter: @PINSgov
This communication does not constitute legal advice. Please view our
Privacy Notice at the URL below, or contact our Customer Services
on 0303 444 5000 to discuss with the Case Team before sending
information to the Planning Inspectorate.
https://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk/help/privacy-and-
cookie/
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The information contained in this message is likely to be confidential and may be legally
privileged. The dissemination, distribution, copying or disclosure of this message, or its
contents, is strictly prohibited unless authorised by Anglian Water. It is intended only for
the person named as addressee. Anglian Water cannot accept any responsibility for the
accuracy or completeness of this message. Contracts cannot be concluded with us by
email or using the Internet. If you have received this message in error, please
immediately return it to the sender at the above address and delete it from your



computer. Anglian Water Services Limited Registered Office: Lancaster House, Lancaster
Way, Ermine Business Park, Huntingdon, Cambridgeshire, PE29 6XU Registered in
England No 2366656 Please consider the environment before printing this email.--*----
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